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2024 Rural Fire Show to Be Held on Saturday, October 5 

  

LITTLE ROCK, AR — The Arkansas Department of Agriculture and the 

Arkansas Rural and Volunteer Firefighters Association (ARVFA) will host the 

2024 Rural Fire Show on Saturday, October 5. The event will be held from 9 

a.m. to 2 p.m. at the Conway Expo and Event Center. 

The Rural Fire Show is a free event held in appreciation for Arkansas 

firefighters and their families to honor the service and protection they 

provide throughout the state. The event will include training opportunities, 

equipment demonstrations, resources and information, networking 

opportunities, and a catered lunch with door prizes. 

“Our partnership with rural fire departments is critical to fighting wildland fires throughout the state,” said 

State Forester Kyle Cunningham. “These firefighters are often the first line of defense in protecting our 

forests and communities. We are proud to host this annual event with the ARVFA to show our appreciation 

for them and their families.” 

In addition to the Rural Fire Show, the Department’s Rural Fire Protection Program supports communities 

and rural fire departments across the state by providing training and equipment. In 2023, through various 

forestry programs, the Department provided training for 1,801 volunteer firefighters, helped facilitate $4.9 

million in trucks and equipment to rural fire departments, and distributed more than 90 wildland fire 

suppression kits across the state.  

All firefighters are welcome to participate. Interested individuals can RSVP by emailing Lisa Clark at 

lisa.k.clark@agriculture.arkansas.gov. Click here to learn more about the Department’s Rural Fire 

Protection Program. 

________________________________________ 
The Arkansas Department of Agriculture is dedicated to the development and implementation of policies and programs 
for Arkansas agriculture, forestry, and natural resources conservation to keep its farmers and ranchers competitive in 
national and international markets while sustaining natural resources and ensuring safe food, fiber, and forest 
products for the citizens of the state and nation. The Arkansas Department of Agriculture offers its programs to all 
eligible persons regardless of race, color, national origin, sex, age, or disability and is an Equal Opportunity Employer. 
For more information, visit agriculture.arkansas.gov/. 
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